
Dear Fiesta Gardens Families,

Reminder that Friday, 12/15 will be minimum day! For TK-Kinder dismissal is at 12:35 pm / Grades 1st-

5th dismissal is at 12:49 pm.

There will be no school from 12/18-1/3. Enjoy your Winter Break! School will resume on Thursday, 1/4.

Also, reminder that students should NOT be bringing any toys to school. If your student needs a fidget 
they need to have it cleared by the office first as fidgets should not be a toy. Thank you! 

Message from Isabel on Food Distribution: Please see below the dates for our monthly MAP Food Boxes 

Distribution. The boxes of food arrive at our school between 8:30 am-10:30 am. The boxes of food will then be 
distributed as soon as they arrive until 4:00 pm. Please be mindful that the need for food boxes are high and the 

food boxes are limited and we want this help to be received by the majority of our families.

If you are interested in receiving a box of food please contact our Community Service Specialist Isabel Jimenez 
at 650-638-2927 / ijimenez@smfcsd.net.

Food Boxes Distribution Dates:

Sing-a-long Event: Join us Friday, 12/15 for our Sing-a-long. It will also be a free dress day students are 
welcomed to dress in festive wear. Please see below for the time your students class will sing. 
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STAY IN THE LOOP WITH UPDATES AND ANNOUNCEMENTS!



Personal Care Products Needed: Parents have started a Personal Care Pantry to support families in 
need in our community. We are continuing to accept Personal Care Product donations. The school is 

already receiving food box donations from Moms Against Poverty (MAP) for identified food-insecure 
families, but toiletries and similar items are very expensive and hard to access. Any help will be 
appreciated.



Please check out the list here with the items that can be donated. The donations can be dropped off 
at the office or to Isabel in Room 20. 

Uniform Donations Needed: If you have any uniform items that your child has outgrown please consider 
donating them to our school by dropping them at the office or with Isabel in Room 20.  We have many families 

who could benefit from this.  

Message on Fiesta Gardens Rethink Waste School Recycling and Compost Program: 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1WMPbXJ1K-Q75esHnpfAxI38RKFDfi5WXSjOckz7SvAs/edit?usp=sharing




Message for 5th Grade Families that Live in the Borel Area and are Considering Attending for 6th Grade: 
Information meetings are for incoming 6th Grade families for the school year 2024/2025.

Tuesday, December 12th, 3:30pm-4:30pm 

In person, Borel Barneson Gym

or

Wednesday, January 24th via Zoom 

Link will be posted on Borel's Website



Message from Director Robles and Sub Director Mak on School Safety and Parking Lot: Please remember 
that we strive to provide a safe environment here at FGIS.  We ask our families to follow our drop off and pick up 

guidelines to keep our students safe in the parking area. 

Thank you for your cooperation!

Remember to pull all the way forward on the white zone to drop off or pick up your child.  
Do not double park or get out of your car while in the drop off or pick up zone and please be patient.  
It is very important that we do not park in the red zones as it can block traffic and become a safety concern. 
Our crossing guards are there to ensure that everyone crosses safely. Please show respect for the STOP 
and GO sign. 
In the event that you would like to walk your child to class, please park in an unassigned parking spot that is 
available. 
State law mandates that handicap parking spaces be made available to those with a Handicap Permit 
ONLY. Occupying those spaces takes that spot away from someone that really needs it.  
Please be mindful of our neighbors and show respect for our community by not blocking driveways on 
Trinity St. 



Community School Engagement Meeting at Fiesta Gardens: Make sure to mark your calendars for our next 
Community Engagement Meeting on Wednesday, January, 10 at 5:30 pm. We will have dinner, daycare, and 

translation services. Join us!

Absences: If you have any student out sick, not feeling well, your student will be late, or will be having a doctor’s 

or dentist appointment please make sure you call our attendance line at 650-312-7517.  Also, a friendly reminder 
that Fiesta Gardens has a common/uniform dress code click here to read more about it.  All students should 
follow the dress code expectations as explained in this document. 

Upcoming Events: 

12/12  Reunión de la Junta Ejecutiva de PTA | Executive PTA Board Meeting - 6:00 pm

12/13 Distribución de cajas de comida de MAP | MAP Food Boxes Distribution 

12/15 Canciones de temporada y Vestimenta libre estilo festivo | Sing-a-long and Festive Free-Dress 

12/15 Día corto | Minimum Day 

https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1653303870/smfcsdnet/im8ca4rqfwsa8mnroke1/FGISCommonDressPolicy15-16.pdf


12/18-1/1 Vacaciones de invierno | Winter Break 

1/2 Día de Trabajo del Personal - No Hay Clases | Staff Work Day - No School

1/3 Día Profesional para Maestros - No Hay Clases | Teacher Professional Day - No School 

1/4 Regreso a clases |  School Resumes


